
From: Radka and Les Platte   
Sent: 22 May 2022 14:26 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/22/0000002 Former Friends' School, Mount Pleasant Rd, Saffron Walden CB11 3EB  
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
I would like to object to the proposed development on the Former Friends' School, Mount Pleasant 
Rd, Saffron Walden CB11 3EB. 
It will be a loss to the community of the sports hall, swimming pool, playing fields and the pre school 
and the main school. 
Saffron Walden is expanding with all the new housing developments around the town. 
No new primary and secondary schools are being built.  
The current schools that are in Saffron Walden are at capacity, as are GP surgeries and dentists. 
Traffic is diabolical at the moment, the air quality is bad, new houses on the Friends School site will 
just add to the problem. 
Water shortages are already an issue in Uttlesford. 
 
I strongly believe that The Friends School should be returned to being a school again as the Quakers 
intended. 
 
Regards 
 
Les Platte 

 
 

 




